

ACWA mission is to preserve the heritage of the Chuck Wagon.

ACWA February 2024 President's Message

Dear ACWA Friends,

I don't know about you guys but I'm ready for old man winter to go away already. It has been very cold in our part of the country the last few days. I have stayed busy breaking ice in the horse trough, feeding and keeping a fire going in my shop trying to keep things from freezing up.

We are starting to see more announcements for events in 2024. If you have a wagon, please consider attending one or two events in 2024. It's a great place to make new friends and catch up with old friends. If you don't have a wagon, attend a few to help support the fundraisers and meet new friends as well, we can't do this without your help.

If you know people that might be interested in joining ACWA, please tell them about us! We need your help to grow our membership. Also, remember we are a 501.c.3 organization. If you have a business and would like to make a tax-free donation, we greatly appreciate the help in continuing the effort to "Preserve the heritage of the chuck wagon."

See you down the trail,

Terry Green
2024 ACWA President

